





September 2025 Newsletter

Welcome back!

It has been lovely to return to school and to see the smiles on everyone's faces as they have met together with their classes to eagerly start the new term. Their attitude to learning has been wonderful to see. Our new starters and new children have settled wonderfully into school life and our values.

Staffing

Last term we said farewell to Mrs Carroll and Mr Snuggs. It has been an absolute pleasure to have them on our team and they will be greatly missed. This term we are delighted to welcome Miss McGowan to our team and also Mr Derbyshire who has returned from his travels. We would also like to share with you the exciting news that Mrs Campbell is expecting a baby due February 2026. Our best wishes go to Mrs Campbell and her growing family.



Thankfulness is our focus Christian value for this half term. 'The quality of being thankful; readiness to show appreciation for and to return kindness.' We will be talking to the children about gratitude and that gratitude is when we express appreciation and thanks for the good things in our lives. We can be thankful for the things we receive, the people who surround us, and the fun things we get to experience and do.



Vaccination UK

taking place in

school on 23rd September for all children from Reception to Year 6.

For further information and to consent for your child to have the vaccine please click on the link below.

https://humber.schoolvaccination.uk/flu/2025/eastriding



Thank you for your patience and support whilst we change our communication system.

Arbor will now be our primary mode of communication.

Please download the Arbor app to ensure you don't miss out on any vital information.

Dates for your Diary

Dates for your Diary	
Tues 23rd September	Flu Vaccines
Fri 26th September	School Photos
Fri 26th September	Parents Assembly - 2.30pm
Fri 24th October	Parents Assembly- 2.30pm
Fri 24th October	School closes for half-term
Mon 3rd November	School Re-opens
w/c 3rd & 10th November	Parents Evenings
Fri 14th November	School Closed for Staff Training

All dates subject to change





"From the first day of term to the last, the small moments in a school day make a real difference to your child. #AttendanceCounts"



Allergies

CALENDAR

We have children in school who have severe allergies, particularly nuts. PLEASE NOTE WE ARE A NUT FREE SCHOOL so no nuts, peanut butter or Nutella etc in school.

Packed lunches

Also, just a reminder that grapes and cherry tomatoes should be cut up if being sent in. We would also ask that cocktail sticks or skewers not be included in your child's lunch bag. Please also remember to pop in a teaspoon for any yoghurts.

Birthdays

We understand that some children like to bring in cakes, buns and sweets to celebrate their birthday and share with their classmates. Please could we ask that only items which are individually wrapped be sent into school.

Thank you.

